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Jim Campbell, Mike Thompson, Executive Committee, Members at Large and All 
Volunteers, 
     How can I explain the wonderful and emotional feelings that I experienced on 
Mission #40!  SPECTACULAR, from the Sunday Banquet, the Washington D.C. 
Memorials and to the reception at Central Wisconsin airport Monday evening!  The 
attention to detail was so evidently noticed and appreciated.  Thank you to the 
volunteers who spend enormous hours of their time to make this trip to Washington 
D.C. a reality.  It was greatly appreciated! Thank you to the many organizations, 
individuals and guardians that donate funds to cover the expenses of the veterans. 
     The public greeting us at the airports were emotional and amazing that showed what 
true citizens our country represents!  I was so fortunate to have an assigned guardian 
who made me feel the love and concern he had for his father, also who was his 
guardian on this mission.  Thank you, Hob! 
     Never Forgotten Honor Flight - You’ve succeeded in making all of us veterans 
remember a very special, Welcome Home!  God bless you all and America! 
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